Public Service" S Do

Company of Colorado
2420 W. 26th Avenue, Suite 100D, Denver, Colorado 80211

April 14, 1986
Fort St. Vrain
Unit No. 1
P-86291

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatorv Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attn: Mr., H.N. Berkow, Director
Standardization and Special
Projects Diractorate

Docket No. 50-267

SUBJECT: Fort St. Vrain - Plant
Protective System Trip
Setpoints

REFERENCE: 1) PSC Letter dated
March 25, 1986,
Brey to Berkow
(P-86170)

2) NRC Letter dated
January 24, 1986,
Berkow to Walker
(G-86053)

Dear Mr. Berkow:

Public Service Company of Colorado (PSC) committed in a letter dated
March 25, 1986 (Reference 1) to submit a Technical Specification
amendment request concerning Plant Protection System trip setpoints
by April 14, 1986. The NRC staff, by letter dated January 24, 1986
(Reference 2), requested this amendment based on their review and
acceptance of our proposed trip setpoints and allowable values for
the Plant Protective System.

PSC Tinds that additional time is required to fully integrate the new
changes into the existing Technical Specification format. We plan to
submit the Technical Specification amendment request by May 16, 1986.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact
Mr. M.H. Holmes at (303) 480-6960.

Very truly yours,
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PDR H. L. Brey, Manager

Nuclear Licensing and Fuels Pivision
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